VPA: Change in Business Registration Certificate
VP Petrochemical Transport Joint Stock Company announced the 3rd change in Business Registration Certificate on 12 Jan 2018 as follows. 
- On 12 Jan 2018, VP Petrochemical Transport Joint Stock Company received the 3rd change in Business Registration Certificate. Specific contents as follows:
+ Change in Legal representative (Identity card number); update on phone number and Account number.
+ Effective date: 03/01/2018
- This resolution was uploaded on website of the company: www.vptrans.vn 

